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THE SECRETARY OF THE INTERIOR 
WASHINGTON

March 20, 1911.

Hr dear Mr. King:
Owing to press of business and absence 

from the city I have been unable to reply 

sooner to your kind note of the 9th Instant, 

which I appreciate very much. I recall with 
much pleasure ny visit to Ottawa and hope 
that I may sometime see you again.

Tours very sincerely.

Hon. W. Mackenzie King, 
Minister of Labor, 

Ottawa, Canada.
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